Lev Leviev Group of Companies response to Adalah-NY letter to Oxfam International
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Lev Leviev Group of Companies to respond to an Adalah-NY (The Coalition for Justice in the Middle East) letter detailing a series of abuses allegedly committed by Lev Leviev in the Middle East, Angola, the USA and Burma.  The letter is available here:

- “An Open Letter to Oxfam: Refrain from Accepting Donations from Lev Leviev", Adalah-NY: The Coalition for Justice in the Middle East, 8 Jan 2008
http://www.mideastjustice.org/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=144&Itemid=74#OxfamLetter 
Lev Leviev Group of Companies sent the following statement to Business & Human Rights Resource Centre:

January 15, 2008

Having fled the yoke of communism as a teenager living in Uzbekistan, Lev Leviev knows oppression firsthand and has used his self-made success to alleviate suffering around the world. His generosity to numerous groups and organizations is motivated by the wish to do good things for others. Despite the negative characterization of his philanthropy by some political groups, Lev Leviev continues to use his philanthropy solely toward that goal.

-The Lev Leviev Group of Companies

